To: A38 Derby Junctions

**Subject:** Request to speak at the Hearings **Date:** 12 May 2020 11:22:25

## Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to request that I may speak, if necessary, at the A38 Hearing. Derbyshire Wildlife Trust provide ecological and biodiversity advice to Erewash Borough Council and Derby City Council and we have assisted with recent written responses to questions on Biodiversity associated with the A38 development. My details are as follows:

Name: Kieron Huston

Representing: Erewash Borough Council and potentially Derby City Council as their Ecology adviser

Speaking at Hearing 7,10, 13 and 16 (as necessary) Biodiversity and ecological conservation.

Availability week commencing 1<sup>st</sup> June: I am currently available any day during that week.

Kind regards

## **Kieron Huston**

**Biodiversity Planning and Policy Manager** 

Derbyshire Wildlife Trust, Sandy Hill, Main Street, Middleton, Matlock, DE4 4LR

Switchboard: 01773 881188

www.derbyshirewildlifetrust.org.uk



Stay in touch with us. Find us on <u>Twitter</u>, <u>Facebook</u>, <u>YouTube</u> and <u>Flickr</u>
Defending wildlife, restoring landscapes, inspiring people

Derbyshire Wildlife Trust is a company registered in England and Wales with company number 715675 and Registered Charity Number 222212